
Greater Portland City League 

Summary of Captains Minutes 

January 25, 2007 

 

President Corinne Mitchell called the meeting to order at 9:20 a.m.  Board members 

present were:  Corinne Mitchell, Roberta Kanter, Betsy Mosser, Nancy Kuntzmann, 

Judith Lazo, Marianne Conroy, Sarah Ansboury, and Rosie Hamilton. 

 

Recording Secretary:  The minutes of the last meeting were approved as submitted. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The treasurer’s report was approved. 

 

Coordinator’s Report:  A letter from “H” Division was read concerning defaults.  

“Should singles be filled rather than defaulting doubles from the lowest level 

position”?   There was a discussion and the issue was tabled to the next meeting. 

 

Division Reps:  A letter was received from the “C” Division concerning bad line calls 

and unpleasant playing conditions.  The Board recommended no action.  The Board does 

recommend the following reminder:  “In matches, players should give their opponents 

the benefit of the doubt on line calls and remember we are there to play the game of 

tennis and have fun”. 

Donna Ching is on vacation and will return on January 28
th

.   

 

Corresponding Secretary:  There was no report. 

 

New Business:  The Amber Goheen Classic Tennis Tournament will be held at Green 

Meadows April 18
th

 to the 22
nd

.  The tournament sponsors a scholarship for tennis players 

in Clark County.  For more information contact Green Meadows.  It is open for singles, 

doubles and mixed doubles. 

 

With no other business to conduct the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 

The next Board meeting will be February 15
th

 at 9:15 a.m. 

 

 

Nancy Kuntzmann 

Recording Secretary 

gmanancy@peoplepc.com 




